Dear Community Member,

The comment period for the National Park Service Valor in the Pacific General Management Plan will end February 28, 2017. We would appreciate as many comments as possible so that not only the National Park Service knows what the Community wants, but it will help our elected officials that represent us, make sure we are handled in a fair and equitable manner.

After a very lengthy process with tremendous feelings from all sides of the issue, The National Park Service has presented 3 plans for you to decide which one would fit. You can access this data online at: http://parkplanning.nps.gov./tule

To summarize comments made across the Community, the following 4 key points have been repeatedly supported to be included in the General Management Plan:

- 1. The Tulelake Airport is a public airport, which is open 24 hours a day. It belongs to the Community, not the National Park Service. It will continue to operate as it has for 65 years. It is vital to the community and will be off limits for seizure by National Park Service.
- 2. No more additional land will be added to the 1,380 acres the National Park Service already has.
- Recently, numerous public meetings sponsored by the National Park Service revealed that they support a vision much different from the community and they cannot be trusted with over 11 million of public money.
- 4. The Community wants to see Plan A implemented.

This letter's intent is to update you on the current activity and you can fill out the forms as you see necessary in your own words.

Send comments to:

Online: <a href="http://parkplanning.nps.gov/tule">http://parkplanning.nps.gov/tule</a>
E-mail: <a href="mailto:Tule\_Superintendent@nps.gov">Tule\_Superintendent@nps.gov</a>

Mail: National Park Service, Attn: Tule Lake GMP/EIS, 909 First Ave, Suite 500, Seattle, Wa 98104

We would also like copies sent to Congressman Doug LaMalfa's office:

Congressman Doug LaMalfa Auburn District Office 2399 Rickenbacker Way Auburn, Ca 95602